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Attendance for the Week Beginning 28.11.22 

Y2F, Y3K, Y6Ke, Y6Ki 96% Expected attendance 

Y1D, 95% Concern of under achievement 

Y4H 94% Concern of under achievement 

Rec M, Y1C, Y2M 93% Risk of under achievement 

Y5D 90% Risk of under achievement 

Rec P 89% Serious risk of under achievement 

Y3M, Y5C 87% Serious risk of under achievement 

Achievement Certificates– Class Teacher Nominations 
Nursery Rec P Rec M Y1C Y1 D Y2F Y2 M 
Rowan Jack Delta Savanna Ruby Freya Elliot 
Porter Rose-Mae Jaxson Ollie B Ava Keaton Ellyana 
Y3M Y3K Y4H  Y5D Y5C Y6Ke Y6 Ki 

Lola-Rose Nathan Noa Iffy Jenson Jacob Harley 
Pixie Alicja Evie Oscar R Brodi Oliver Zackary 

Diary Dates  
• 12.12.22 – KS1 Performance 
• 13.12.22- Reception Performance 
• 13.12.22 – Nursery Performance 
• 14.12.22 – Christmas Dinner Day 
• 15.12.22 – Y3 and 4 Christmas Performance 
• 16.12.22 – Y5 and 6 Christmas Performance 
• 22.12.22 – Last day of term 
• 23.12.22 – 08.01.23 Christmas Holiday 
• 09.01.23 Return to school 
• 18.02.23 – 26.02.23 February Half Term 
• 27.02.23 – Return to school 
• 01.04.23 – 16.04.23 Easter Holiday 
 

 
 
 

Group A streptococcus (GAS) 
GAS is a common bacteria. Lots of us  
carry it in our throats and on our skin and it  
doesn’t always result in illness. However,  
GAS does cause a number of infections, some mild and 
some more serious. The most serious infections linked to 
GAS come from invasive group A strep, known as iGAS. 
These infections are caused by the bacteria getting into 
parts of the body where it is not normally found, such as 
the lungs or bloodstream. 
 
For more information, click on the link below. 
https://ukhsa.blog.gov.uk/2022/12/05/group-a-strep-what-
you-need-to-know/  

Dogs on the Premises 
We are still having  
conversations with parents/ 
carers about bringing dogs  
onto the premises. Dogs  
(whether walking or being  
carried) are not allowed on the 
school grounds. Please support us in 
keeping everyone safe and 
respecting our school policy. 
 

Christmas Performances 
Next week we have all of our Christmas 
performances taking place. You will  
need to bring your ticket to all  
performances (this is different for Nursery  
children) in order to come into school. 
 

Unfortunately, we have a number of children who 
cannot have their photograph taken which means 
you will not be able to take pictures of the 
performance. Thank you for your support and 
understanding. 
 
 

Christmas Jumper Day 
Next week (Wednesday) 
we will be having  
Christmas dinner (for  
those children who have school dinners 
and for those who have ordered one). 
We are inviting all children to wear their 
Christmas jumper with their uniform if 
they would like to. Please do not go out 
and buy one specially. 
 
We are also inviting children to wear 
their Christmas jumper on the last day 
of term (Thursday 22nd December) 
 


